Stream Clean-up

The City needs your help!  The City of Dunwoody is hosting a stream clean-up Saturday, April 27 from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. for the length of the Nancy Creek tributary adjacent to the Project Renaissance site.  We will start at the north point of the creek adjacent to 2030 Pernoshal Court and clean as far south as we can—the more volunteers we have, the more we can accomplish.  Please contact Drew Cutright if you would like to sign-up to volunteer at drew.cutright@dunwoodyga.gov.  Be sure to bring your working clothes and creek shoes!

